Cadeville Gas Storage LLC (“CGS”) will be performing a well workover beginning on Gas Day March 13,
2023 through Gas Day April 3, 2023. CGS expects to complete this work on Gas Day April 3, 2023.

Based on current operating conditions, CGS anticipates that 75% of its injection and withdrawal
capabilities will be impacted.

If there is any change in CGS'’s expectations with respect to Customer impact or timing, we will post an
update to this notice. If you have any questions, please contact Cory Crofton at 281-451-2188 (cell) or
call the 24-hour scheduling hotline at 713-350-2590.



